
From: Elizabeth Burke [Elizabeth.Burke@lands.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Thursday, 8 August 2013 6:26:08 PM 
To: Lithgow LEP Planning Team 
Subject: Planning Proposal for Draft Principal Lithgow City Local Environmental Plan 
 
Good Afternoon 
  
Just letting you know that Crown Lands Division Dubbo Office has reviewed the proposed plan and 
has no comments other than a reminder that any use or occupation of Crown land (including roads) 
must have the consent of the Minister prior to any use or occupation commencing. 
  
I will confirm this advice in writing next week. 
  
Regards 
  
Elizabeth Burke | Group Leader, Property Management Services, Central West | Crown Lands 
Division 
NSW Trade & Investment  
PO Box 2185 | Dangar NSW 2309 
Direct: T: (02) 6883 5410 | F: (02) 6884 2067 | E: elizabeth.burke@lands.nsw.gov.au  
Generic: T: 1300 886 235 | F: (02) 4925 3517 | E: dubbocrownlands@lands.nsw.gov.au  
W: www.crownland.nsw.gov.au | www.trade.nsw.gov.au 
  
Please note: Our Office opening hours are 9.00am to 12 noon Monday to Friday and outside of these hours 
by appointment only. 
  

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and 
are not necessarily the views of the NSW Government. This email message has been swept by MIMEsweeper for the 
presence of computer viruses.  

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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